
Sunday Worship & Bible Study Schedule 

 9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship Service, Sanctuary 
 10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
 11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship Service, Great Hall 
  Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel 
  Forest Community Church, The Foundry 
 2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
 5:00 p.m. Brazilian American Baptist Church, Chapel 

Subscribe to FIRST CONNECT: Text ‘FBCPLANO’ to 22828 to receive the weekly email First Connect. 

  View the Pastor’s Message                                                          Give Via Text Message:  Text ’FBCPLANO’ and the $ amount  to 73256  

  fbcplano.org - Under Resources                                                                                                                                     Wifi Password:  romans121                        

Church Financial Report Through May 12, 2019 

Last Year Giving YTD: $ 1,559,945 This Year Giving YTD: $ 1,593,258 

Events for May 19 - 26, 2019  
 

Sunday, May 19  

 12:30 p.m. Youth Council, Conference Room 

 2:00 p.m. Missions Committee, B212 

 3:00 p.m. Deacons’ Meeting, Fellowship Hall 

 4:00 p.m. Children’s Ministry Celebration, Sanctuary 

 4:30 p.m. Stewardship/Finance Committee, Conference Room 

 5:15 p.m. Children’s Ministry Celebration Reception, Gym 

 6:15 p.m. Childcare, C201 

 6:30 p.m. Business Meeting, Great Hall 

Tuesday, May 21  

       6:30 a.m.  Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Offsite 

       9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 

Wednesday, May 22  

 4:45 p.m.        Wednesday Night Meal, Great Hall 

 5:00 p.m.        Grillers Meeting, Tommy’s Office 

 6:00 p.m.        Childcare, C111 

  Scholarship Meeting, Conference Room 

 6:15 p.m.        Pastor’s Bible Study, Great Hall 

 6:45 p.m.  Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

 7:00 p.m. UPG Ministry Team, B102 

 7:15 p.m. Forge (Students), Foundry 

  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

Sunday, May 26 Morning at the Park 

  No Regularly Scheduled Evening Activities 

 
 

The Church Offices will be closed on Monday, May 27 

for Memorial Day. 
 



STUDENT MINISTRY 

Student Fundraiser – The deadline for giving money for the Sponsor A Mile for camp 

fundraiser is TODAY, Sunday, May 19. Let us know how many miles you want to 

sponsor and which song/movie you want played during the time. Just call the office or 

email Jeff at jeffh@fbcplano.org 

 

Senior Recognition - All Seniors participating in the Senior Recognition Service 

on  Sunday, June 9, must have all forms, pictures and money turned in to the Student 

Ministry Office no later than TODAY, Sunday, May 19.  

Thank you for serving in Extended Teaching Care (ETC) TODAY -  

TRADITIONAL – Terrie Swilling and Tanya Boyd 

CONTEMPORARY – Brittney Davis and Aaron Abbott 

Welcome Team Serving Today 

Paul Burrow, Gwen Eiland, Milton Hacker, Toby Jones,  Danny and Lana Mayfield, Jack 

and Myra Snipes, Don and Susan Snowden, Glenn Strain, Paul Torres,  

Stephanie Wells, and Bruce Welsh 

First Baptist Men’s Beast Feast - Men, please plan on joining us on Friday, May 31, at 

7:00 p.m. in the Great Hall for a pork rib dinner and fellowship. The guest speaker will 

be Scott Phillips…former Navy SEAL, boxer, kick-boxer, All-State high school football 

player, and college linebacker… current black belt professor in Brazilian Jiu Jitsu and a 

Pastor.  Cost is $10 for adults and $5 for those 17 years and under. Sign up and pay in 

the church office. For more information contact: Tommy Shumate, 

tommys@fbcplano.org or Kristie Osborne, kristieo@fbcplano.org. Tickets are $10/$5 

and available in the church office and breezeway.  

 

First Baptist Women’s Ministry Dinner, The Side Door - Ladies, please join us on 

Friday, June 21 at 7:00 p.m. in the Great Hall, as we welcome Cindy LaFavre Yorks of 

The Side Door Ministries.  Cindy is an award-winning journalist whose articles have 

appeared in the LA Times, New York Daily News, Chicago Tribune, Houston Chronicle 

and People Magazine.  She is a 1977 graduate of Plano Senior High School and worked 

at the Plano Star Courier in the early 80s before moving to LA.  After decades of 

covering celebrities and the red carpet, she traded in her stilettos for sandals and 

entered her own side door of special needs parenting.  Married for 35 years, she and 

her husband are now the empty nested parents of two sons.  The Side Door is the first 

in her “door” devotion trilogy.  Tickets are $15 and available in the church office, 

breezeway and west welcome center. 

 

June Friendship Club Luncheon…Special Edition, All Ages Invited - Everyone is invited 

on Tuesday, June 18 at 10 am in the Great Hall for games, lunch and to hear the 

inspiring testimony and story of Don Graves. A World War II hero and survivor of the 

Battle of Iwo Jima, Graves, age 93, is a member of what journalist Tom Brokaw calls 

America’s Greatest Generation.  Make your $3.00 luncheon reservation in the church 

office by Tuesday, June 11.  

 At 8 a.m. on February 19, 1945, 19-year-old Donald Graves was a part of the third 

wave of Marines to land on Green Beach. At 5 feet 6 inches and 145 pounds with a 70-

pound flamethrower strapped to his back and a .45-caliber pistol on his hip, he 

advanced up the sands of Iwo Jima and within minutes was under attack by Japanese 

mortars. The winning battle ended March 26 with 6,821 Americans killed and nearly 

20,000 wounded. Graves was present when the American flag was raised on Mount 

Suribachi. The iconic photo taken by AP photographer Joe Rosenthal, became a symbol 

of patriotism and grit of the U.S. Marines. Graves served in church ministry following 

the war, and has sung the national anthem twice at Texas Rangers baseball games. 

VBS 2019 
 

VBS {Theme: Athens} - July 22-26, cost: free 

Registration begins today, May 19.  

 
Register or Sign-Up to volunteer for FBC Kids 

Summer 2019 Events @   

fbcplano.org/children/summerkids/  

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

FBP Kids Ministry Celebration - We will be recognizing children, teachers, and 

volunteers who have helped to make this a wonderful year of preschool and children's 

ministry in Awana, Children’s Choir and Sunday School! See you THIS AFTERNOON,  

May 19 at 4 p.m. in the Sanctuary! 

mailto:jeffh@fbcplano.org

